
 

 

 
 

A Peek at Next Week 
Mrs. Kinzer & Ms. Sultan 

 

Week of April 9, 2018 

 

 
Math - We will be moving into the measurement unit 

after Spring Break. 

 

Math Bowl is May 5th.  Further information will be 

going home soon, but mark the date on your 

calendar.  We'd love to have a lot of 4th grade 

participants this year! 

Science -   We are continuing our study of forces 

and motion.  There will be multiple experiments 

conducted as students learn about the scientific 

process.  Student experimentation will also focus 

on measuring length and weight using various 

measurement tools.  

Reminder: 

SPACE PROJECTS DUE  - April  11 

Project information was sent home on March 16th.   

NOTE:  The space project was sent home on Friday, 

March 15th.  Project information and research is 

located in a special folder.  The project will be due 

on the Wednesday after Spring Break, April 11. 

 

Reading-  We will  begin the novel “My Life as a 

Book.”   

 

Writing-   Our focus will be on narrative writing and 

response to text.   

 

Grammar- We will be reviewing grammar skills.  

Students will learn how to write compound 

sentences and use them in their writing.   

 

Social Studies- We are studying about the Civil War. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

This Week’s Focus 

 
It is “Penny War” time! 

All grade levels will compete to 

see who can bring in the most 

pennies!  (PTO fundraiser) 

 

 

 

We have had several students 

going on unapproved websites 

while using the Chromebooks.  

Please talk to your child about 

internet safety & making good 

choices when using the computer. 

 

 

 

 4/2  - 4/6  Spring Break 

 4/13  $1 Fundraiser- Lunch in the gazebo        

(All $ raised goes to the end of the year 

celebration) 

 4/6-5/11 Penny Wars (PTO fundraiser) 

 4/20  Progress Reports 

 5/5  Math Bowl @ HCES 

 5/11  Heritage Day 

 

 

  
 

Upcoming Events 


